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Office of Inspector General
The Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services is committed to comply with all laws, rules and policies impacting our ability to provide high quality services to Oklahomans impacted by mental illness and addiction.
ODMHSAS strives to create a climate of respect, integrity, fairness, and trust. We strive for an environment where consumers and employees feel safe and respected. We strive for an environment where reports of unethical behavior are encouraged and welcomed. Therefore, ODMHSAS has created the Office of Inspector General to promptly investigate allegations regarding violations of department policies, procedures, rules and regulations.
If you are aware of any instances of employee misconduct or consumer abuse, neglect or mistreatment, please contact:

ODMHSAS Inspector General
405-248-9037
1-866-699-6605 (toll-free)
InspectorGeneral@odmhsas.org
2000 N. Classen Blvd. Ste. E600
Oklahoma City, OK 73106

If you are sending an email, please provide as much information as possible concerning the allegation, including:
1. The names of the persons involved.
2. Location(s) where the incident occurred.
3. Details of the complaint (dates, times, etc.).
4. Any other information that might be helpful in investigating the complaint.
All information regarding the investigation will remain confidential.

Printed by the Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services. 500 copies produced at an estimated cost of approximately $100.00. Copies have been deposited with the OK Department of Libraries (1/2016). Electronic copies are available through ODMHSAS Communications at 405-522-3908.
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